

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

14 June 2018

Dear Parents / Carers

The end of the school year is fast approaching and many of our students will be saying goodbye for the last time. No doubt it will be an emotional time for them (and for us) as they prepare for the next stage in their journey. We will be sad to see them go, but are very proud of the young people they have become.

With this in mind, I would like to remind you about our leavers' assembly on the 29 June at 2pm. This is the official leaving date for our school leavers and we invite you to join us for a celebration of their school journey at Manor Green and to send them on their way with our best wishes.

We hope you can join us for this celebration. Students will be able to leave with parents or carers at the end of the assembly.

Yours sincerely

Ian Peters

Deputy Headteacher









